Michigan Weavers Guild Presents a Workshop by
JoAnne Batchelder
“Three Shaft Weaves: When Less is More”

JoAnne weaves, researches textiles and teaches from her Rivertown Textiles studio,
in Bay City, Michigan. She produces functional items and wall work for exhibitions
and commission. The manipulation of interlacements into new configurations gives
her great pleasure and she enjoys integrating the surface with the image and idea.

“Three Shaft Weaves: When Less is More” is about understanding interlacement
on three shafts and how we might incorporate this knowledge into our own work.
We will go back to ‘square one’ and examine ‘known structures’ by looking at drafts
and weaving samples. Understanding interlacement on this basic level provides a
foundation on which we can build. Then with this knowledge, altering and/or
combining structures, or even adding shafts, will make our work uniquely our own.
Participants will be weaving on their own loom.

Dates: Thursday, Friday & Saturday January 16-18, 2014 (half day Saturday)
Time: 9:30a.m-4:00p.m. Thursday and Friday, 9:00-11:30am on Saturday
Location:

Peace Lutheran Church, 17029 West 13 Mile Road, Southfield, MI 48076-7749

Equipment requirements: Warped 4 shaft loom

The fee for the workshop is: $115 for Michigan Weavers Guild members and $145
for non-members. (Includes binder and copies)

Registration deadline is December 15, 2013.

JoAnne Batchelder “Three Shaft Weaves: When Less is More” Workshop

Sign up online www.michiganweaversguild.org
Or send your check to:
Nancy Peck, 10 Bradford Ct., Dearborn, MI 48126

Please make check payable to: Michigan Weavers Guild
Note: Batchelder Workshop
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